
Attachment 7 

Halifax Fund Bids Approved 

1) Flag Pole update. RMBC planners have just advised that if the flagpole  is only used for flying 

national and county flags( the intention behind this bid)  it no longer needs planning 

permission due to a recent change in the legislation. Nev Eaton has been approached to see 

if, due to the work he has put into researching the bid, he wishes to see the bid through to 

conclusion. It is proposed that should he not wish to pursue the bid or for some other 

reason be unable to continue with this the Parish Council should nominate a “Project 

Manager” to carry the project to completion. Members views are sought on this and 

nominations invited. 

2) The Well Dressing was a great success and the final accounts and receipts have now been 

presented. The original grant was for £400 but there was an underspend of £30.04. A 

cheque for that amount has been provided by the Parochial Church Council to be paid back 

to the Halifax Fund.  


